
 

FEBRUARY 2022 NEWSLETTER  

 

Welcome to our new Activities Club officers for 2022. 

President Sue Brooks; Vice President Bill Potter; Secretary Peggy Quinlan; Treasurer Gus Schechter; 

Assistant Secretary Sandy Connizzo; Assistant Treasurer Bob Snyder. Thanks to all of you for serving 

as this year's officers.  

 

Breakfast: February 4th and 18th 7-830 AM. All you can eat for $4.00. Bring your own table service.  

 

Ladies Club: Members who signed up to decorate the clubhouse for February are: Marcia Hemingway, 

Joan Busch, and Pat Bateman.  

February 7th  lunch at Sarah Vande Berg Tennis and Wellness Center, sign up sheet and directions in 

the clubhouse.  

February 14th  Valentine's Day special Casa del Sol bingo with a special guest, Pat Berei, to share 

Casa history.  

February 21st  bunco, bring 1 quarter.  

February 28th ten cent bingo.  Bring 20 dimes and 1 quarter. 

 

Movies: February 6th  Heart of Champions, February 16th In and Out.   Cost $2.00 with free beverage 

and popcorn.  

 

HOA Board Meeting February 10th 10:00 AM. All residents are welcome.  

February 15th HOA Town Hall meeting 7:00 PM. 

February 22nd HOA Annual Meeting 7:00 PM.  

 

Dance  February 12th 7-10 Rockin Ron providing the music.  Tickets $8.00 on sale now or at the door.  

Door prizes would be appreciated.  Bring your own beverage and snacks Chuck and Doty are chairing 

this event.  

 

Super Bowl Party on February 13th starting at 5:00 PM until ?. Bring your own snacks and beverage. 

There will be a super bowl pool. Bring your money!! 

 

Patio Sale February 25th 8-1.  This is the Activities Club's big fundraiser for 2022. Please support your 

Activities Club with your help and donations.  A sign up sheet will be in the clubhouse for areas you can 

help and where donations are needed.  Homemade soup, baked goods, water, soda and white elephant 

donations will be appreciated NO CLOTHING! Basket raffle donation signup sheet is in the clubhouse. 

Baskets are available to make your baskets. Make 2 lists of items in your basket.  All items sold in the 

clubhouse, proceeds go to the Activities Club. Residents are welcome to have their own yard sales at 

their homes.   

 

We will not have the survival drawing this month. Plans are to have this in March. 

 

Check bulletin board additions or changes. 


